
Report of the Property and Major Projects Committee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

10. GENERAL BUSINESS 
 
 The Chairperson asked that his thanks to the Committee and the staff be recorded for all the 

contributions made by the Committee and the manner in which they were made for the people of 
Christchurch. 

 
 


